
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 -  Riley, for helping his friend use 
 a number line! 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

14th November 2022 

Year 2 -  Ayla, for always leading by example 
and living out our school values 

Year 3 -  Faith, for enthusiasm towards  
everything she does! 

Year 4  -  Charlie, for being helpful  
to all of his friends and everyone in class! 

Year 5 -  Xavier, for always being  
helpful and thinking of others. 

Year 6   -  Hal, for being an excellent 
role model. 

EYFS -  Ralph, for being such a lovely  
member of the class. 

Diary Dates 

 
Children in Need - Wear Odd Socks - Fri 18th Nov 

Termly Parents Report Sent Home - Thurs 24th Nov. 

Flu Immunisations - Monday 5th Dec 

EYFS and Y1 Nativity - 2pm Tues 6th Dec 

EYFS and Y1 Nativity - 10am Weds 7th Dec 

Christmas Lunch - Fri 9th Dec 

Christmas Jumper Day - Fri 9th Dec 

Whole school panto The Witham - Thurs 15th Dec 

No after school club - Friday 16th December 

Break up for Christmas - Friday 16th December 

Return to School after Christmas - Weds 4th Jan  

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

EYFS - Maxx 
Year 1 - Ella 
Year 2 - Ava 

Year 3 - Sophia 
Year 4 - Madison 

Year 5 - Josh 
Year 6 - Bas 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

EYFS - Mia 
Year 1 - George 

Year 2 - Matthew 
Year 3 - Sylvie 
Year 4 - Josh 

Year 5 - Winter 
Year 6 - Annabelle 

ALL parents are reminded that they should NOT be pulling 
into Swan Wynd with their cars when dropping off or pick-

ing up their children.  
This is becoming a very serious heath and safety issue. We 
have had a number of complaints from the Parish Council & 

residents of Broumley Court about cars parking on and 
blocking driveways at school drop off and pick up times. 
We remind parents that what used to be the Black Swan 
car park is now private land and should not be used as a 
car park for visiting school. We have been informed that  

Traffic enforcement  will be checking the situation at Swan 
Wynd and you are welcome to talk with them whilst they 

are here should you have any concerns.  
We would appreciate your cooperation in this matter. 

Christmas Pantomime 
This year we are taking the whole school to the pantomime 

at The Witham Barnard Castle on  
Thursday 15th December during the school day. 

The cost of the trip is £8 per child which will go towards 
the tickets and transport costs. Consent and payment can be 

made via your ParentPay account.  Thank you 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where 
roots grow and seeds flourish.   

Luke 8:4-15 

FLU VACCINATIONS 
 

The Nasal Flu Immunisation Team will be visiting school on 
Monday 5th Dec. If you would like your child/ren to receive the 
vaccination, please follow the link below to give your consent.   
https://www.hdftsais.co.uk/Forms/Flu   school code (HD114226 ) 

Attendance Award: Year 6 
Whole school  

attendance : 95.6% 

ATTENDANCE 

Rec. 94.0% 

Class 1 96.7% 

Class 2 98.9% 

Class 3 97.0% 

Class 4 94.2% 

Class 5 90.4% 

Class 6 99.2% 

 

Year 1 
Whole  
Class 

 

 Class 5 
Whole 
Class 

 

Friday 16th December 
Please note that as we 
break up on Friday the 

16th December there will 
be no after school clubs 

that night.  

 

The 
Whole of  
Class 6 

 

 

The 
Whole of  

Early 
Years 

 

 

Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day 
Friday 9th December is Christmas Lunch and also Christmas 
Jumper Day .If your child usually brings a packed lunch but 

would like to have a School Christmas Lunch please let  the 
school office know by Friday 25th November.  


